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VTP/ELB/KLS/Year 3/Holy Trinity Church/February 2023 
 
24th January 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our Religious Education provision we would like to take Year 3 children to Holy Trinity Church in 
Sittingbourne on the afternoon of Tuesday 21st February 2023.  
 
As this is Shrove Tuesday, the church would love to discuss Lent with the children and its importance to Christians. 
The children will walk around the church and eat prepared pancakes, learning how Shrove Tuesday is celebrated in 
the Christian church.  
 
This afternoon trip will involve walking to the church after lunch and we will return to school in time for the end of 
the school day at 3:15pm.  
 
As we will be eating prepared pancakes with the church, please let your child’s class teacher know if they have any 
food allergies. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Smeeton 
 
 


